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 April 24,2018 

 
Carly Evans 
Director of Student Services 
Keiser University 
2400 Interstate Drive 
Lakeland, FL 33805 
 
 
Dear Carly Evans: 
 
I am the Human Resource Director with Pro Med Healthcare Services. I had the pleasure of attending your career fair on 
April 17, 2018. Pro Med Healthcare Services has been staffing medical professionals throughout Florida since 1989. We 
are Joint Commission Accredited and we have had a compassionate staff that wants to find our medical professionals 
the right place of employment. We attend the local career fairs / job fairs not only to promote who we are but to also 
get an idea of who our recruits are as well.  
 
In the future, we hope to be able to reach out to more of the graduates and alumni of Keiser University. We look 
forward to recruiting and placing them in a rewarding career. Working with Keiser University has benefited Pro Med 
Healthcare Services. We have created a network of medical professionals who upon graduation seek out our services 
and find themselves being hired by many of the local medical facilities in the area. Keiser University is doing a 
outstanding job of preparing there students for their future careers. We look forward to partnering with Keiser 
University for many years to come.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Milks 
Human Resource Director 
Pro Med Healthcare services 
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